
 

ADKSC Winter Softball Tournaments - Friday evening 
Pool Play games will continue again for 2020-21 

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19, all of the tournament information for  
2020-21 is subject to any number of changes or updates at any time.  

 
In order to accommodate 16 teams for each of our winter indoor tournaments, we need to 
schedule four (4) Pool Play games on Friday evenings - two games at approximately 6:50 PM 
and two games at 8:10 PM.  
 
As an enticement, the first five (5) teams for each tournament agreeing to commit to Friday 
evening Pool Play games will have a 2-day “Early Registration” head start for this winter’s 
tournaments.  As an additional incentive, the five teams registering for Friday evening Pool 
Play games can request (no guarantees are being made or promised) to have their 
remaining Pool Play game(s) scheduled for Saturday morning, afternoon or evening.  
 

Beginning: TBD: 
Beginning on TDB, at approximately 5:00 PM, “Early Registration” will open for each of 
the Winter Tournaments for ONLY the first five (5) teams agreeing to commit to Friday 
playing evening Pool Play games.   
 
The “Early Registration - Friday Commitment” will be open and limited to only the first 
five (5) teams that are able to commit**(see below) to playing Friday evening Pool Play 
games, at approximately 6:50 PM and 8:10 PM.  
 

Beginning: TBD: 
The registrations for the remaining slots will open on TBD at approximately 5:00 PM, for 
those teams who were unable to register for one of the five (5) Friday Commitment 
slots.  
 
The tournament format will include three (3) Pool Play games on Friday evening and Saturday, 
followed by seeded Single Elimination rounds on Sunday. 
 
A maximum of 16 teams are paid in full, will be accepted. 
  

REMINDER REGARDING the “7-DAY WAITING PERIOD”: Prior to TBD, we will 
accept only one (1) team registration per organization, per tournament.  
Beginning TBD, all organizations are more than welcome to enter additional 
teams in any remaining tournament openings. 

 

VERY IMPORTANT: If a team registers for the Friday evening Pool 
Play games, and then does not follow through on this commitment, 

there will be NO REFUND or CREDIT provided. 


